
Terrie Mitchell TO johnsonc@co.el-dorad0.ca.u~ 
~mitche115370@sbcglobal.net 
> CC 

1113012007 03:49 PM bcc 

Subject Comment Letter for Dec. 4th Board Meeting 

Dear Ms. Johnson: 

Could you please distribute the attached letter to the Board of Supervisors prior to the Board 
meeting scheduled for December 4th. 

This comment letter is related to Item #20. 

Thank you. 

Regards; 

Teresa L. Mitchell 
5370 Amber Fields Drive 
Shingle Springs, CA 95682 
Home: 530-672-6294 
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